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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Germany and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We commend Germany for its human rights record and for exemplary efforts to promote and protect human rights.
Georgia welcomes the ratifications of international agreements during the cycle, latest being the CoE Istanbul Convention ratified in October 2017.
We also welcome the issuance of the standing invitation to the mandate holders for the Human Rights Council’s Special Procedures.
With this in mind, we recommend to the Government of Germany:
· To intensify existing oversight over the implementation of the national action plan on business and human rights adopted by the Federal Government;
· To systemize human rights education and training for professionals including judiciary, police and medical staff.
 
We wish the Delegation of Germany a very successful UPR.   





